


In this context, we are closely following the proposed Sustainable Use of
Pesticides Regulation (SUR). We are concerned that the proposed rules will
seriously impact the productivity and competitiveness of farmers and primary
food processors, an impact that has not been evaluated properly. We have
outlined our concerns in the attached short briefing.

Given your position as Deputy Head of Cabinet to Ms Kyriakides, we would
appreciate the opportunity to have an informal exchange of views to express
our key points and concerns with you.

As such, we would like to kindly request a meeting with you in the coming
days/weeks to introduce the platform and to discuss developments on the SUR.
Would it be possible to indicate potential availabilities on your side? We will
gladly accommodate your agenda.

We remain at your entire disposition to find a suitable day and look forward to
hopefully work with you on this topic. Please do not hesitate to contact us
should you have any questions.

Kind regards,

 on behalf of Agriculture & Progress

 

 platform@agriprogress.info         @AgriProgress        Agriculture &
Progress
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